
 

 

 

 

July 2, 2019 

 

To the Rotary Club of Grapevine  

On behalf of the 2019 RYLA Committee, staff, and students, please accept our appreciation.   Your 

$1,000 contribution supported one the program’s  special meal events.  Your club has not only made a 

difference in the lives of the students your club sponsored, but also in the lives of each and every person 

that attends RYLA 

Thank you for your support of the 2019 District 5790 RYLA Program. 

Yours in RYLA, 

 

PDG Dan Morales 

 


